
 
Staff called Ms. Jalali on 11/3/20.  She said that she sent in a check.  -Racquel 
 
 
“Hi.  My name is Souki Jalali.  I am the property manager for the Gilbert Building LLC, address 413 
Wacouta Street, Suite 140, Saint Paul, Minnesota  55101, Property ID Number is 31-29-22-44-0055.  I 
just wanted to let you know that I received this notice a couple days ago, and I never saw it before so 
I’m letting you know that I will be mailing a check for the total assessment of six ninety three today.  
Hopefully, that will get to you before the late fee assessments on the 15th.  Can someone give me a call 
to verify that you got this message at 612-889-6627?  My name is Souki for the Gilbert Building.  Thank 
you.” 
 
From: "AVORY LLC" <+16128896627>  
Sent: Friday, October 30, 2020 12:38 PM 
To: CouncilHearing_English (CI-StPaul) <CouncilHearing_English@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Voice Mail (57 seconds) 
 
You received a voice mail from "AVORY LLC". 

 

tel:+16128896627

